
From: Helen Heard  
Sent: 13 October 2022 16:43 
To: Planning 
Cc:  
Subject: Tree Works at 53 Willes Road 
 
Dear Camden 
 
I am the owner of 51 Willes Road.  I welcome the removal of the sycamore tree 
at the bottom of the garden of 53 Willes Road. 
 
The houses in Willes Road are built on very shallow foundations, and in my 
kitchen, which is in the back extension, I have a continuing problem with cracks 
appearing at the junctions of the walls with the ceiling.  These cracks are due 
to movement caused by the roots of the sycamore.   Removing this tree and 
replacing it with an alternative with a different type of root system would be 
very beneficial to my house. 
 
Many thanks for letting me comment on this proposed action. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Helen Heard 
 
 


